“The NAVY: Protecting the Seas, Securing our Future”

PHILIPPINE NAVY
HEADQUARTERS NAVAL INSTALLATION COMMAND
Naval Base Heracleo Alano
Sangley Point, Cavite City

11 May 2023

RED LORMELYN E. CLAUDIO, CESO IV
Regional Executive Director

DENR Region 4B Mimaropa

3rd fir., 1515 DENR by the Bay Bldg.,
Roxas Boulevard, Brgy. 668, Ermita, Manila
mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Dear RED Claudio,

The Philippine Navy has an ongoing titling activity for Naval Station Narciso
Del Rosario located at the Municipality of Balabac, Palawan. The Naval Station
was already surveyed but still needs accreditation from the DENR.

In this regard, we would like to request to set a Zoom meeting with your
Office along with PENRO Palawan and CENRO Brooke’s Point on May 18,
2023 (Thursday), 9:00 AM to discuss the abovementioned activity. We will be
sending the zoom link to you once your availability is confirmed.

Your favorable response to this request will be a great help to our Navy.
For any questions and concerns, please contact, LCDR RUFINO B KHO JR PN
from the Directorate, Real Estate Management Office at +639178399292 or
email address dremnic2020@gmail.com.

FOR THE COMMANDER, NIC:

Very truly yours,

Commander,

Director Real Es Management
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